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 BANK HOLIDAY 

A reminder to all parents and 

carers that Monday 2nd May is a 

bank holiday and the school will be 

closed on this day. 

 DUKESHOUSE WOOD FORMS 

All parents/carers of children 

who will be attending 

Dukeshouse Wood have been 

sent a consent form. Would 

you please ensure that these 

are signed and handed back 

into school as soon as 

possible.  



                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ROCK POOLING 

 

Children in reception will be attending 

Rock Pooling next Wednesday, Thursday 

and Friday. Could all children please be 

sent in with appropriate clothing for all 

weather conditions.  

 

Many thanks  

THE QUEENS PLATINUM JUBILEE AFTERNOON TEA  

We will be hosting an afternoon tea party to 

celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on 

Thursday 26th May.  

We will be inviting all community members, past 

pupils of the school and residents – all will be 

welcome! 

 

This will be a free event. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you all into the 

school for an afternoon of food, drinks, games and 

songs and dancing performed by our wonderful 

children!   

 

More information to follow.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                  

 

 

                     

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                         

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

• Every Thursday – Swimming for Year 4  

• Every Monday – Swimming Year 3  

• Every Wednesday – Swimming Years 1 & 2   

• Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday -School closed 

• Tuesday 3rd May – Autism Course – First Session – 12:00pm-3:00pm 

• Wednesday 4th May – Friday 6th May – Rock Pooling for Reception Children  

• Tuesday 10th May – Autism Course – Second Session 1:00pm-3:00pm  

• Friday 13th May – 15th May 2022 – Dukeshouse Wood Residential Trip  

• Thursday 26th May – Queens Platinum Jubilee Afternoon Tea 

• 6th June – Bank Holiday – School Closed 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


